
Progress continues on BUTTON WILLOW. I can't tell you all how
important this proje~t is, not just for Cal Club, but for our entire
Division, and most particularly our competitors, regardless of where
they live. Please find a way to donate to this worthy cause. So,
please send your donations to Cal Club Properties, '7744 W. Sierra
Hwy., Canyor. Country CA, 91351.

It is tim,e to begin thinking about NOMINATIONS FOR NATIONAL SCCA AWARDS
which recognize the significant contributions and achievements of our
membership. In addition to the Worker of the Year Awards in each of
the worker specialties, you can nominate individuals for the Mechanic
of the Year. These awards are selected by the Club Racing Department,
and nominations should be submitted to the national office.
Other awards, such as the Kimberly Cup, Tom McKean Award, the Martin W.
Tanner Trophy, and the John McGill Award are defined in the ~CCA
Qperations Manual.
SoPae is blessed w~th many outstanding members who deserve to be
recogniZed. But they won't be considered if they aren't nominated.

As always, I'd like to hear from you, call me at (619)279-3190, or
write at 4717 Berwick Drive; San Diego, CA 92'17.


